
 

 

Customer Advisory 

         13.12.2024 

 

Dear Valued Business Partners, 

As MIP, a buffer area has been created in our external yard until further notice for laden export 
containers in order to promote the ease of doing business and to prevent the disruption of the export 
transactions of our valued customers. Application will be started as of 16.12.2024 08:00 and the scope 
of the application will be as follows.  

• Our storage yard is the non-custom bonded external yard called Terminal 7 and will be 
available 24/7.  

• Reefer, IMDG and OOG containers will be taken to MIP port area as in our current practice.  

• Export laden containers will be taken to the port area for vessels with gate status open in 
accordance with the ETB gate opening rule, and to Terminal 7 until 3 days before the gate 
opening date for vessels unless gate status open. (Example: Containers with gate status 
open according to ETB - 4 rule will be directed to port area, containers between ETB - 5 to 7 
days will be directed to Terminal 7). 

• For export laden containers to be delivered to Terminal 7, it is necessary to make an 
appointment via vehicle reservation system (VBS) and for containers delivered to Terminal 7 
daily appointment quota will not be applied.  

• MIP Price List and Specific Conditions will be valid for export containers taken to Terminal 7 
as of the day they are taken to the yard.  

• The containers to be taken to the Terminal 7 area will be transported to the port area under 
the responsibility of MIP according to MIP gate opening rules, and the relevant customs 
brokers will be informed and required to initiate customs procedures immediately for 
containers entering the port.  

Terminal 7 Address: Mersin Bulvarı, Bahçeli Kürkçü Mahallesi, No:47/A Akdeniz MERSİN 

 

You are kindly requested to circulate the subject announcement to your members and related parties.  

 

Mersin International Port 


